
 

 

 

 NOTICE OF MEETING 

OF THE 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE 

NORTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT 

 

RESCHEDULED 

 

 

 

Due to a scheduling conflict, Public Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of 

North Davis Sewer District will reschedule their July 2024 Board Meeting from 

Thursday, July 11, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. to Wednesday, July 10, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the 

District Offices, located at 4252 West 2200 South, Syracuse, Utah 84075. 

 

Dated July 3, 2024 

 

 

 

 

     BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

     OF THE NORTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT 

 

 

  

            

      ANGELA M. LUPCHO 

     Clerk of the Board 


